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22nd March 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
Our children have been busy this week representing the school in the Music Festival held at Raglan 
school, the Dance Festival at Millfield Theatre and in the Football League at Power League. On each 
occasion we have heard fantastic feedback about how respectful, resilient and responsible our 
children have been and how skilled they are at remaining courteous whilst having fun and taking 
part whole heartedly in their events. We recognise that we can only achieve these amazing 
comments because you work so well with us and that you encourage your children to join in and 
enjoy their learning. Thank you!  
 
Our Dance Festival participants before the event and back stage!       
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ABC Parents (North Middlesex University NHS Trust) 
I have been asked to include the following in our newsletter this week about crucial immunisations. 
 

 

ABC Parents are really excited to announce we will be hosting an online and in-person 
workshop on:  
Date: Wednesday 27 March 2024 
Time: 10:00am-11:30am 
Topic: Childhood vaccinations - all your questions answered  
Facilitator: Dr Noa Keren 
Location: In-person and Online  
Address: Ponders End Family Hub (Music room)129 South Street, Enfield, Middlesex, EN3 5PA 

 
Online 
We would love for you to attend, to join the workshop online, please click on the link below: 
Join on your computer, mobile app or room device 

Click here to join the meeting 
Meeting ID: 365 666 703 675 
Passcode: Biav5r 
We hope that you will find this workshop informative and valuable, and we look forward to seeing 
you there. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTIxYjJjM2MtOThmMC00N2UxLTkyNzktNTYyMTZhNTMwZDI1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2237c354b2-85b0-47f5-b222-07b48d774ee3%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22088769f7-6c4f-4714-821d-78ea221d4c9e%22%7d
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Our book recommendations this week… 
 

       

Omar in Blue Class has recommended The Fish with the Deep Sea Smile by Margaret Wise Brown. 
This is a story told through poetry about a search for a smiling fish. Tabby McTat By Julia Donaldson 
and Axel Scheffler was recommended by Yasra and  Elif in Crimson Class, another story told through 
rhyme, it’s about a man, a cat, a hat and a guitar! The Green Green Forest by Paul Geraghty was 
recommended by Ahlam Sherif in Blue Class, it’s a simple and beautiful introduction to the 
importance of our environment. 

Thank you to all our recommenders!!! 
 

Sport – Football report 
Huge congratulations to our excellent boys football team who competed in their final league 
matches of the season on Monday at Edmonton County Power League. Our boys played three close 
games and managed to stay undefeated in all 3 matches. In our first game against Churchfield 
Primary School; Adam (Lilac) managed to score a great goal to get the equaliser, to take 1 point 
from our first match. The boys had to then quickly refocus and get ready for their next match 
against Raynham Primary School. A great solo goal from Can (Grey) and some elite saves from our 
goalkeeper Mason (Indigo) made sure we got the win and took home the 3 points. Moving onto the 
last match, the boys had to again refocus after playing two tough matches. A man of the match 
performance from Mihai (Indigo) in midfield and some great defending from our defenders 
Takai (Indigo) and Believe (Lilac) ensured the boys stayed unbeaten in the final 3 games of the 
season.  
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Final scores:  
Fleccefield 1-1 Churchfield 
Fleecfield 1-0 Rayham  
Fleecefield 0-0 Hazelbury 
 
Great effort from: Can (Grey), Trevaughn (Violet), Adam, Believe (Lilac) Takai, Mihai, Ibrahim, Khalid 
& Mason (Indigo). Well done to you all. 

 

Attendance Success! 
Please remember that we end this term on Thursday 28th at 2pm. We are back in school on 

Monday 15th April to start the Summer Term. 

This week’s attendance goes to… LILAC class with 98.96%. Well done! 

 
Let’s hope it’s a lovely weekend. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Antoinette Goldwater 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


